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The following ISO/RTOs are submitting these comments for consideration by the Executive Committee regarding the 2017 WEQ Annual Plan Item 1.e.iv to address role of NERC in the WEQ-008 standards for Parallel Flow Visualization: CAISO, IESO, ISO-NE, NYISO, MISO, PJM, and SPP
The adjustments appropriately address the removal of NERC, and make conforming changes to the work being prepared by the Eastern Interconnection Data Sharing Network (EIDSN), which will manage the rules laid out in WEQ-008. 
These changes are found to be acceptable by our organizations, and we appreciate the support and commitment of the industry and NAESB to develop concise clear standards.





